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Subject: FW: Harmony house letter from Barbara Tessier

From: Amanda Jaye Annis
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 12:22 PM 
To: Jackson, Leslie <Leslie.Jackson@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Harmony house letter from Barbara Tessier 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: jaye annis
Date: February 11, 2021 at 6:50:55 PM PST 
To: "Keith(cell)"
Subject: Harmony house 

To Mayor and Council 
I wonder where all these vehicles are going to be parking if you decide to put this monster 
building on Zelkwas ave . 
As it is now Krell staff are renting the parking lot from the Church to park in the lot. 
In the past when the Church held a funeral or Wedding there was no place to park along Union 
or Zelkwas ave. 
The Church also has AA &NA meeting during the week. They also have a hard time finding 
parking.  
There are no sidewalks on these streets, and having to walk around parked vehicles makes it 
dangerous for the pedestrians. 
Mayor and Council please think about this before making a decision  
Thank you  
Barb  

Sent from my iPhone 

Redacted 

Redacted 

Redacted 




